## Minutes from the Monthly Meeting held on January 6th, 2024, at the Grapevine

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Roy Atkinson.

**Members Present:** I failed to obtain a copy of the attendance. I will attend the minutes after our February Meeting.

New Members: None

**Treasurer's Report:** Sue stated that we have \$3,257.57 in the Club's Truist Checking account, \$3,901.03 in our PayPal Account and \$15 cash for the 50/50 "pot" for a total of \$7,173.60. However, we have not paid for the Christmas Part which was over \$2,300 in 2022. We need to determine who files the tax return for the club.

**Noggin and Natter:** Next Noggin and Natter will be held at Plankowner Brewery in Boiling Springs on January 18.

Great Scot Car Show: No update

Club Ride: None planned for January.

**Gifts:** A big thanks to Larry Diaz for donating the MG prints to our club. The club raised \$155 from the sale of them.

50/50: The pot was \$43 dollars therefore, the winner, Mike Lackey received \$21.

## **Member Stories:**

## **Notes of Interest:**

- We need to update our by-laws.
- Candace has joined the charitable committee which is chaired by Harvey.
- Harvey will take over as President at our annual meeting in March.

## **Upcoming events:**

- Great Scots in May.
- We will consider showing our cars again at the Assisted Living Home in June (?)

**Note:** Roy has Club Business cards and encourages members carry them to hand out to interested parties and to leave on wind shields of British Cars.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:45

Respectfully Submitted by Frank Sanders